
NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 

 

TOWN OF MARSHFIELD 

 

 

In compliance to the State of Wisconsin Open Meeting Law requirements, 

public notice is hereby given that members and a possible quorum of the  

Town Board will attend the Mt. Calvary Ambulance Service Contract 

Meeting at the Mt. Calvary Firehouse Conference Room, 999 Fond du Lac 

Street, Mt. Calvary, WI on Wednesday, July 16, 2025 at 7:00 p.m.    

 

No formal action or discussion of Town business will take place at this  

gathering.         

 

Marlene J. Sippel  

Clerk 

 

Posted this 15th day of July, 2025  

 

 

 

 


